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Newell, Brian

From: /O=USNRC/OU=FIRST ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=
42283CE4-12B63C0D-514DC3C9-2718A01D on behalf of SECY, LSNARP

Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 4:04 PM
To: Richele Taylor
Cc: 'tlimehouse@governor.sc.gov'
Subject: MEMBERSHIP ON THE LICENSING SUPPORT NETWORK ADVISORY REVIEW PANEL 

(LSNARP)

Dear Ms. Taylor, 
 
In response to my memorandum of August 11, 2017, you have been identified as the representative for the 
State of South Carolina.  While the State of South Carolina is not a member of the LSNARP, the State of South 
Carolina has been admitted as a party to the High-Level Waste Proceeding and, therefore, is eligible for 
LSNARP membership.  Under the provisions of 10 C.F.R. § 2.1011(d) and the LSNARP’s Charter, the 
Secretary of the Commission may appoint additional members to the Panel, “giving particular consideration to . 
. . those who later acquire actual party status.” 
 
If you wish the Secretary to consider designating the State of South Carolina as a member of the LSNARP, 
please respond by Monday, October 30, 2017, by requesting appointment to the Panel.  
 
Please submit your organization’s request to LSNARP@NRC.gov and Andrew.Bates@nrc.gov. 
 
 
 
                                                                        Sincerely,  
 
.      
                                                                        Andrew Bates   

                                 Chairman, LSNARP 
 
 
Brian Newell 
Rulemakings and Adjudications Staff 
Office of the Secretary 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Phone:  (301) 415-4659 
 
 


